Privacy Policy for Teacher's Pension Email Newsletter

Teacher's Pension values your privacy and is committed to protecting your personal information. This Privacy Policy outlines how we collect, use, and safeguard your personal information when you subscribe to our email newsletter. Please read this policy carefully to understand how we handle your information.

1. Information We Collect:

Contact Information: This includes your name and email address.

Usage Information: We may also collect non-personal information about your interaction with our email newsletters, such as open rates and click-through rates.

2. How We Use Your Information:

Newsletter Delivery: Your email address is used to send you email newsletters, updates, and other relevant communications.

Personalization: We may use your name in our communications to tailor them more effectively to you. **Improving User Experience:** We analyze usage data to enhance the quality and relevance of our email newsletters.

3. Information Sharing:

We do not engage in the exchange of your information for monetary consideration, and we commit to continue adhering to this policy. We do share your information with service providers for the exclusive purpose of storing contact information in order to facilitate the distribution of our email newsletters. These service providers are obligated to handle your data in compliance with all applicable data protection laws and are prohibited from using your information for their own purposes.

4. Consent & Opt-Out

By subscribing to our email newsletter, you agree to the practices described in this Privacy Policy. You can unsubscribe at any time by using the "unsubscribe" link provided in every email.

5. Your Rights:

You have the right to access, update, or request the permanent deletion of your personal information at any time. To exercise these rights or for any privacy-related inquiries, please contact us at info@newsletter.tpensions.com

6. Security:

We prioritize the security of your information and have implemented security technologies, processes, and procedures designed to protect your information. We utilize trusted and secure email marketing platforms for the management and distribution of our email newsletters.

7. Children's Privacy:

Our services are not directed at individuals under the age of 18. We do not knowingly collect personal information from children. If you believe a child has provided us with personal information, please contact us, and we will take appropriate steps to delete such information immediately.

8. Policy Changes:

We may update this Privacy Statement to reflect changes in our practices or for other operational, legal, or regulatory reasons. We'll post the new policy here.

9. Contact Us:

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this Privacy Policy, please contact us at info@newsletter.tpensions.com

This Policy was last updated on November 3, 2023.